D. W. Correll Museum 

Regular Board Meeting

City of Catoosa

December 12th, 2018
AGENDA   

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the D. W. Correll Museum Board to be held at 5:30 P.M. Wednesday, the 9th day of January, 2019 at D. W. Correll Museum, 19934 E. Pine St. Catoosa, Oklahoma, has been CANCELLED due to a lack of agenda items. The next D. W. Correll Museum Board meeting is scheduled to take place on Wednesday, February 13th, 2019.
Eric Hamshar, Museum Curator 

